
 

 

 

  

 

Ballet Arts Centre 

Holiday Newsletter 
November/December 2016 "Footnotes" 

It's amazing how quickly the Holiday Season comes upon us each year 

and ready or not, it's here! With it comes lots of news and activities that 

will take place in the next few weeks, so we hope you will take a moment 

to read through!  

   

 

 

Vacation Reminder 

 

THANKSGIVING 

BREAK 
There will be no classes on Wednesday, 

Thursday, Friday, and Saturday, 

November 23rd through 26th. 

  

WINTER BREAK  
will begin on Tuesday, 

December 20th  and classes will resume 



 

on Tuesday, January 3rd, 2017. 

  
 

View Full 2016-2017 Holiday/Events Calendar  

 

 

 

Join Us For Our Next 

Project Inspire 

Event! 
 



  

 



 

 

We had a blast at the Bippity Boppity 

BOO! Halloween Ball! 
 

 

 

A special thanks to our Performance Group students 

for all of your wonderful help - we couldn't have done 

it without you! 

 

We hope everyone had a great time! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Entire BAC Faculty Gets CPR Certified! 

 

 

 

After completing a training course here at the studio, all of the BAC 

faculty and staff are now certified in CPR by the American Heart 

Association.  The course also covered basic first aid and issues related 

to allergic reactions.  A reminder to anyone who's child uses an Epi 

Pen that you should inform the office and make arrangements to leave 

one there if you are not waiting for your dancer during class. 
 



 

  

 

 

We Are Getting Rid of Inventory in the BAC Boutique - 

Prices Cut in Half!  

Great Holiday Gifts for your Dancer! 
 



  

 

Everything Was Beautiful at the Ballet! 



 

Our Performance Group students had a great time 

on our group trip last Friday to see Boston Ballet's 

production of "Le Corsaire"!
 

 

 

 

Our Performance Group students had a great time 

our group trip last Friday to see Boston Ballet's 

production of "Le Corsaire"! 

 

Snow 

Cancellations

Whenever the weather is 

questionable, please visit 

bacw.com or call 781-

one hour prior to your class time 

to see if classes will be held or 

Our Performance Group students had a great time 

our group trip last Friday to see Boston Ballet's 

 

Snow 

Cancellations 

Whenever the weather is 

questionable, please visit 

-729-8556 

one hour prior to your class time 

to see if classes will be held or 



 

not.  We will also notify you of 

cancellations by email whenever 

possible.  

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar!  

 

BAC's Annual Spring Performances  
will take place Saturday and Sunday, May 6th and 7th, 2017 at 

McCall Middle School in Winchester.  Mandatory Dress Rehearsals 

will be held the week prior to the show (dates and times TBA).   
 

 

 

 

 

Parent Observation Week 

January 16th - 21st, 2017 

  
Parents are welcome to come and view their child's regular class to 

see their progress. (Please leave young siblings at home, as it is 

difficult for them to sit for the hour and watch.) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Parking and Safety 

  

A reminder that there is a new additional parking lot behind the 

NextDoor Theater that can be accessed by driving down the ONE 

WAY driveway between BAC and the Theater. 

 

The street in front of BAC's building on Cross Street is marked as a 

"NO PARKING ZONE" and should be used for a "DROP OFF/PICK UP 

ZONE" only. 

 

We also want to remind all students to wait INSIDE THE BUILDING 

when being picked up, especially since it is getting dark so early now. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation! 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuition Reminder 

A friendly reminder that the next installment due date is November 

28th, 2016.  Your credit card on file will automatically be charged 

on the tuition due date, unless a payment by cash or check has 

already been received.  You must notify the office in writing of any 

class changes prior to this date in order for a tuition adjustment to be 

made. Tuition is non-refundable after the installment due date.   
  

 

 



 

 

WE WOULD LIKE TO SEND ALL OF OUR

STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES OUR BEST

WISHES FOR A WONDERFUL AND JOYOUS

HOLIDAY SEASON!

AS ALWAYS, HAPPY DANCING!

- Debbie and the Entire BAC Staff

 

 

"Like" BAC on Facebook and Follow Us on Twitter!

 

Copyright © 2016 Ballet Arts Centre of Winchester, Inc., All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are registered at Ballet Arts Centre of Winchester, Inc.

 

Our mailing address is: 

Ballet Arts Centre of Winchester, Inc.

50 Cross Street 

Winchester, MA 01890 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences

 

 
 

 
 

WE WOULD LIKE TO SEND ALL OF OUR

STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES OUR BEST

WISHES FOR A WONDERFUL AND JOYOUS

HOLIDAY SEASON! 

 

AS ALWAYS, HAPPY DANCING! 

  

Debbie and the Entire BAC Staff 

 

"Like" BAC on Facebook and Follow Us on Twitter! 

 

 

Facebook  
 

 

Twitter  
 

Website  
  

  

Copyright © 2016 Ballet Arts Centre of Winchester, Inc., All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this email because you are registered at Ballet Arts Centre of Winchester, Inc. 

Ballet Arts Centre of Winchester, Inc. 

update subscription preferences  

  

WE WOULD LIKE TO SEND ALL OF OUR 

STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES OUR BEST 

WISHES FOR A WONDERFUL AND JOYOUS 

 

 


